
“I’m glad a center like yours exists” 

 

                                                                                                              

Dear Friend, 

During the past 36 years I couldn’t tell you how many times I’ve heard people tell me that. 

Here are just two testimonies from people who are on our mailing list: 

I have read this and other articles you've sent, some of which I've emailed to 

clients, who, like myself, are former cult members. Thank you for your good 

work! 

I hope all is well for you and Info-Sect.  We are busier than ever… too busy 

really. I just wanted to let you know that we appreciate this news service that 

you provide. We look at it and utilize/download many of the articles. Thanks 

so much. 

As a non-profit organization the support of individuals like you is vital to the ongoing services we provide. 

We hope we can count on your financial support this year. 

Thanking you in advance, 

 

Mike Kropveld 

Executive Director 

www.infocult.org    

 

P.S.  You can find information on our activities and budget in our Annual Report and Financial Statements 

on our website: http://infosect.freeshell.org/infocult/ic-finan.html. 

 

Donations to Info-Cult are tax deductible and can be made either online at:  

 

To make a donation online:   

 
www.canadahelps.org/services/wa/dnm/fr/#/page/16231 

http://www.infocult.org/
http://infosect.freeshell.org/infocult/ic-finan.html
www.canadahelps.org/services/wa/dnm/fr/%23/page/16231


OR:  

 

 

Go to: http://infosect.freeshell.org/infocult/ic-e3.html and click on the Donate button. 

 

Or by mail to: 

5655 Park Ave, Suite 208 

Montreal (Quebec) 

H2V 4H2 

Canada 

 

 

  

 

 

http://infosect.freeshell.org/infocult/ic-e3.html

